
From: Hameed Malik <HMalik@augustaga.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 4:18 PM 
To: Charles Jackson <cmjackson@augustaga.gov>; Timothy Schroer <TSchroer@augustaga.gov>; Lewis 
Avery <LAvery@augustaga.gov> 
Cc: Donna Williams <DWilliams@augustaga.gov>; Takiyah A. Douse <TDouse@augustaga.gov> 
Subject: RE: Augusta ROW & Other Trees Management & Tree Removal Contract RFP 23-252 
 
AT present no funds available to Engineering for Tree Management. We exhausted approved 
allocations. 
 
With assumption that Augusta Commission will approve SPLOST 8 revised allocation on Tuesday, 9/5/23, 
You can allocate $250,000-SPLOST 8 ROW Tree Management. 
 
Thanks 


